

Year 3 Summer Term Newsletter

Summer Term

Last term the children enjoyed our 'Through the Ages' topic . This term our new topic is called 'Respectful Romans?' where we will be learning about the Roman Empire and in particular the impact it had on Great Britain.

Please remember to check dojo which provides key and important information to parents on a regular basis.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Year 3 Team Miss Cunningham, Mr Edensor, Mrs Hendy, Miss Kelsall and Miss Barber



Homework

Our homework gives children 4 mini tasks to complete.

This consolidates learning and gives you an understanding of what has taken place that week. This is usually given out by a Friday and returned by the following Thursday.



We encourage children to read for at least 10+ minutes a day. Although there will be opportunities during the school day, we ask that you also encourage your child to read at home. Please sign your child's reading diary when you have read with them. If your child reads 3 times (signed diary) they will get a raffle ticket and be entered into a weekly draw to win a prize plus a termly draw to win a book token.

P.E

Our P.E. lessons take place on Thursdays and please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit. Please ensure your child's kit, is in line with the school uniform policy and clearly named.

Most lessons will split between indoor and outdoor sessions. Please no earrings are to be worn and long hair needs to be tied back for health and safety.



Time Tables

Times tables and basic skills provide the basis for the more complex maths work that we are doing in Year 3 and so it is crucial that these skills are mastered as soon as possible.

Lost Property

Please write your child's name in all jumpers/cardigans / PE hoodies to reduce the number of lost items. Thank you.



Sunny Weather

Now the summer is here, on sunny days, please can children have a sun hat and sun cream with them which they can apply themselves.

Dojos



Please ensure you have signed up to Class Dojo to receive updates and reminders.

Water Bottles & Snacks

Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school so they can stay hydrated throughout the day. As we are a healthy school, snacks at break times should be healthy options only.

